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ALERT
Please do not leave valuables (wallets, identification, bank cards,

equipment) in your vehicle at the Rec Site trailheads. RCMP is currently
investigating recent break-ins to vehicles parked while the owners toured

the area.

Sadly, RCMP reports that they do get vehicle break-ins in our region
"regularly". 

RCMP asks that you report any suspicious activity, people or vehicles to
them directly at 250-364-2566.  Any information can help make an arrest.

 

We really appreciate your donations and support.  For online
donations: www.rosslandrange.org. Thank you.

 
The Rossland Range Recreation Site is approximately 4,450 hectares of the Rossland Range

high country, designated for public recreation by the Ministry of Forests and managed by the
community under an agreement between the Ministry’s Recreation Sites and Trails Branch and

the Friends of the Rossland Range (FORR).
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Website and Newsletters

See more information, become a supporting member of FORR, donate and/or sign
up to receive notices and newsletters: www.rosslandrange.org
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